
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 4th July 2025 
 

Transition Day 

The children had a wonderful time spending Thursday morning in Year 1 with Mrs Vella and 

Miss Rigby. They explored the classroom and outdoor area, got to know the adults, and took 

part in a range of fun activities. At lunchtime, they were especially excited to sit at the Year 1 

table! When they returned to Reception on Thursday afternoon, they were full of excitement 

and couldn’t stop talking about how much they loved their time in Year 1. 

 

Walking on Sunshine! 

We’ve been busy rehearsing for our upcoming performance at HarrisFest! Mr Baines, who 

delivers music lessons across the school, has kindly joined us in EYFS to support our rehearsals. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed his music sessions. This group has such a passion for 

performing – it truly brightens our day! 

 

Busy bees! 

During our learning time this week, we’ve continued exploring rhyming words, spotting them 

throughout the day—in stories we've read and even in everyday sentences. In Maths, we’ve 

been practising counting objects carefully up to 20. 

A few weeks ago, while learning about collage, we noticed how stained-glass windows share 

similar features. Since then, the children have loved creating collage-style, stained glass 

windows, and this week, they even painted their own versions on laminated sheets! Keep an 

eye out for these beautiful creations going up on our bifold doors very soon. 

 

Happy Weekend! The Reception Team 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

●HarrisFest –  

   Tuesday 15th July 3:30pm-6pm  

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday –Zebras 

Tuesday - Parrots 

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Awards 

    Shazwa & Lili 

Writer of the Week 

Alex 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571

